
GEMT FUNDING ALERT 
 
From: Puknaitis, Mark <PuknaitisM@naperville.il.us> 
Date: Mon, Sep 23, 2019 at 1:49 PM 
Subject: GEMT Funding ALERT 

Attention all Illinois Public EMS Transport Providers, 

 I just completed a conference call of which I received notice that the attached Cost report and 
IGA MUST be completed by Tuesday October 1, 2019 in order to be included in fiscal year 2019 
funding opportunities for the GEMT. I will be another conference call with HFS tomorrow 
morning to ask for any extension if available. I strongly suggest doing whatever is needed to 
complete these items and forwarding to my Support Service Bureau Chief Phillip Giannattasio 
who I cc’d. 

Please don’t shoot the messenger as I am extending this information to you only as fast as I am 
receiving it. The IGA must be signed by your governmental leader and not the head of the fire or 
EMS agency. Please be sure to complete this by the due date of Oct 1. Please be sure to complete 
the signed spreadsheet completed as a PDF and submit both copies. 

Thank you, 

Mark J. Puknaitis  
Fire Chief 
Naperville Fire Department 
President Illinois Fire Chiefs’ Assn. 
President Great Lakes Fire Accreditation Managers 
Vice President Illinois MABAS Division 16 
 1380 Aurora Avenue 
Naperville, Illinois 60540 
Phone:630-420-6140 
Fax:630-420-4094 
puknaitism@naperville.il.us 
 


